c 4
COMMUNICATION
P
From: Lawrence Yuter [mailto:lyuter@gmail.com] CW (PH) - Fé:@ 5 / /_S
Sent: Tuesday, February 03, 2015 9:45 AM - ]
To: DevelopmentPlanning@vaughan.ca ITEM j
Cc: info@villageofwoodbridge.ca -

Subject: File # OP.13.011 and Z.13.034

Unfortunately I will not be able to attend the Committee of the Whole meeting tonight at City
Hall.

In regard to File # OP.13.011 and Z.13.034 - I de net support these proposed planning
applications.

I do support and encourage the building of a medium density residential redevelopment of 35
townhouses not to exceed 3.5 story's that is currently approved.

Again, [ am sorry that I will not be able to attend in person.
Thank you.

Lawrence Yuter
138 Wallace Street
Woodbridge ON L4L 2P4



